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STATEMENT OF THE KINGDOM OF ESWATINI ON THE UPR PROCESS OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND:
The Kingdom of Eswatini welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Poland, and welcome developments made since the last review process. We applaud Poland for its role in Eastern European Region where it accommodates and affords protection to large numbers of refugees and migrants.
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend Poland to:
· Consider ratifying the convention on the protection of the rights of all migrant workers and their families.
· ratify the Convention for the protection of all persons against enforced disappearance.
· Accede to the Convention of Stateless Persons and the Convention on the Reduction of Statelessness.
· Consider removing reservations to article 23.1(a) and (b); Article 25 (a) on the Convention on the rights of persons with disabilities
· ensure the implementation of existing legal provisions prohibiting racial discrimination and facilitate effective access to justice for all victims of racial discrimination. 
In conclusion, the Kingdom of Eswatini wishes Poland success in its Review.
I thank you.
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